
Merseyside County AA – Grant Fund for Coaching 

 

Merseyside County AA have agreed that £1,000 would be ‘ring fenced’ and a grant would 
be made available for the following coaching courses whilst funds exist: 

• LIRF course - 50% of the cost will be reimbursed for up to 2 courses per club.   
• CIRF course - 50% of the cost will be reimbursed for up to 1 course per club.   
• Coaching Assistant/ Athletics Coach - 50% of the cost will be reimbursed for 

up to 1 course per club.   

There will be no retrospective grant awards, and the funding will start on 1st December 
2024. 

The above grant’s will be awarded under the agreement that if coaches who have 
received the 50% funding start to charge athletes for their coaching, within 2 years of 
the award being granted, then they will be required to repay the 50% grant back to the 
County. 

All applications must be sent by Club Secretaries to Anne Brimage (MCAA Hon Sec) 
(anne.brimage55@googlemail.com), with evidence of the coach having successfully 
completed the relevant course and having been given their coaching licence. 
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